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November 1, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Potential Students,  

Thank you for joining our 2020 Virtual Open House. The Videos, View Book and Links will help you 

become familiar with the great variety of programs we offer for the spiritual, academic, physical and 

social education of the students entrusted to our care.  

Saint John Paul II Academy is founded and operated under the jurisdiction of the Diocese of Palm 

Beach and is formed by the charism of Saint John Baptist De La Salle, the founder of the Brothers of the 

Christian Schools.  Our school is staffed by dedicated lay teachers who are committed to the education 

of young people in a Catholic, Christian setting guided by the traditions of Saint La Salle and the 

Brothers.  Recipients of a Lasallian education learn to witness to their Catholic Christian identity, stand 

in solidarity with those who are marginalized by injustice, foster a community of faith, and celebrate the 

value and dignity of each person. 

Saint John Paul II Academy is accredited by AdvancED and offers a strong college preparatory 

curriculum at a variety of levels including Honors, Advanced Placement, and Dual Enrollment. Our 

teachers are a group of committed individuals, all of whom are certified and many of whom possess 

advanced degrees. They demonstrate a passion for their profession and subject areas.  

We emphasize that as a Catholic school, we are here to assist parents or guardians, who are the primary 

educators of their children.  We do this by providing an environment rich in faith, strong in morals and 

discipline, and totally committed to excellence in academic achievement and the total development of 

the student. 

Thank you again for spending time with us. I hope you will take the next step and Apply, Tour our 

Campus or Submit your Questions. We are here to assist you. May God continue to bless you and your 

family and guide you in making this important decision for you son or daughter.  

Live Jesus in our hearts forever! 

 

Brother Daniel Aubin, FSC, President  

 

http://www.sjpii.net/

